
Dear incoming second graders,

Hello! My name is Ms. Shim and I am SO excited to be your teacher this year!  Second 

grade is a wonderful time and I’m so happy I get to share it with you!

Make sure that you pack a simple, healthy, and accessible snack to eat every day!  
Some recommendations include yogurt (with a spoon), fruit, vegetables, or a granola 

bar.  We have the latest lunch time so a snack is critical to keeping our brains energized 

until then!

I hope you have been having a wonderful summer!  I can’t wait to hear all about it!  For 
the rest of the summer, you can best prepare for second grade by reading every day!  I 

cannot wait to meet each and every one of you very soon!

From your second grade teacher,

Ms. Shim

WELCOME TO THE
SHIM SQUAD!


